
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED, that a public hearing will be held by the Board of 

Trustees of the Inc. Village of Farmingdale on Monday, February 1, 2021 at 8:00 p.m. to 

consider a Local Law amending ARTICLE XV, “WORKFORCE HOUSING DISTRICT” of the 

Zoning Code of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale.  Said proposal shall consider 

modifying the definitions and requirements of Workforce Housing, the Limitations, the 

Regulations upon Development of workforce housing and the Development Incentive 

Bonuses in the WORKFORCE HOUSING DISTRICT.   
 

PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED that the public hearing shall be 

conducted virtually.  The details for logging on and for viewing and participating in the 

public hearing shall be available on the Farmingdale Village website, 

www.farmingdalevillage.com.  A copy of the proposed local law shall be available for 

review at Village Hall and on the Farmingdale Village website, 

www.farmingdalevillage.com. 

 

   All parties in interest and citizens will be given an opportunity to be heard at 

such hearing. 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE  

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

Brian Harty, Village Administrator  

CLERK /TREASURER 

 

 

DATED:  January 20, 2021 

PUBLISH:  Observer 
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